
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to invest stage for real federal and region’s
governments solutions

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received the delegation of the

Government of Kurdistan Iraq Region, headed by Mr. Masrour Barzani, the head of the region’s

government on 14/9/2023, and discussed the political landscape updates and affirmed the

importance of exchanging visits to discuss views and find root solutions for the outstanding

issues. His Eminence reiterated our call to invest in the upcoming stage and the state of

stability to find real remedies strengthened by trust and everyone's concession for the public

interest.

H.E.  reiterated  the  call  to  redress  employees  and  every  Iraqi  segment  everywhere  and

illustrated the importance of completing the legal structure of the Iraqi state that can

enhance the political system and guarantee the rights of all citizens. Moreover, H.E. affirmed

the importance of adopting the constitution as a document approved by all Iraqis through

voting. H.E. stressed the importance of upholding positive neutrality in regional affairs and

its countries. H.E. illustrated that experience proved that Iraqis need one another, and stated

that ISIL’s crises proved that Iraq needs a strong and capable region just as the region needs

a powerful, safe, and prosperous Iraq.


